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To whom it may concern, 

I do not support Brown and Jackson (SE-20-00003). They cannot guarantee the positive,
low impact promises expressed in their permit application. 

We live near the silage ponds on Vantage Highway and some evenings in the summer,
when the air cools, a gentle blanket of unpleasant silage smell rolls down over our home.
It’s very possible that would happen to the adjacent neighborhood near the proposed
project. The wind can’t be counted on to always blow away the inevitable smells.  

There is currently an acceptable location for the disposal of Brown and Jackson waste at
Rye Grass disposal site only few miles away from the proposed site. If they don’t like
paying county fees they can, as most businesses do, slightly raise the prices of their
services to cover the fees. 

One the project is installed and operational and there are adverse impacts voiced by local
residents, a law suit might be the only way to address the issue. Please don’t try to fix it
if it isn’t broken.

Thank you for your consideration.

Debbie Young
1380 Sunset Road
Ellensburg WA 98926 
-- 
Debbie Young
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